Dear Prof. Dr Obradović,

I am sending to you the revised manuscript entitled "Direct ultrasound-assisted extraction and characterization of phenolic compounds from houseleek (Sempervivum marmoreum L.) fresh leaves". All recommendations from the referees' and Editorial Office are accepted, and sentences which we added were red colored in the final electronic version.
Also, according to the Instruction for the authors, we have a request about Changes to authorship. Request with an explanation for the change and written confirmation with the proposed rearrangement from all the authors was enclosed as separate file.




Sincerely,
Prof dr Miodrag Lazić
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